
Happy 2023 From Our Team! 
 

  

We are 
immensely grateful to our participants. We miss you already and will be 
staying in touch with more updates!

Number of nurses who have completed the study phases: 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 Do you have additional questions about how to do 

suicide safety planning? 
 Would you like confidential feedback on one of 

your role-plays? 
 

If yes, send us an email or scan the QR code 
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Project WISE aims to support 

Harborview’s mission and 
advance services provided to 

medical/surgical/trauma 
patients at risk of suicide. 
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We are amidst our study funded by the Department of 
Psychiatry and in partnership with Data QUEST at 
ITHS: Suicide Risk Screening in Acute and Intensive 
Care at a Level 1 Trauma Center 

 
The study captures population-level electronic health record data on 
suicide screening rates and outcomes among medically hospitalized 
patients at Harborview. We are also conducting focus groups with HMC 
nurses who do this screening and will be recruiting acute care 
inpatient nurses for 1-hour virtual focus groups in February/March. 
Look out for our flyer or send us an email for more information! 

__________________________________________________________ 

In Other News

 
An analysis by the Kaiser Family Foundation finds that 
implementation of the new 988 three-digit dialing code 
has brought more calls and texts to the national Suicide 
and Crisis Lifeline.  

 
The American Association of Suicidology Annual 
Conference will be held April 19 – 22, 2023 in 
Portland, OR bringing together the Suicidology 
community; including clinicians, researchers, attempt 
survivors, crisis service professionals, public health 
and government officials and more. 

Keep in Touch! 

If your contact 
information has changed, 
please let us know at 
projectwise@uw.edu. 

 

 
 
 

 
Winter season  

becoming a slog? 
 
 

 
 
 

Get tips from UW faculty 
on how to keep the 

January blues at bay! 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Continuing thanks to the 
HMC Nursing Clinical 

Inquiry Council for their 
guidance 
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